
 
 
 

MEMO 

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

From: Sonja Szubski 

CC: Tami Hanlin, City Manager 

Date: May 9, 2022 

RE: Memo for Proclamation for Municipal Clerks Week 
 

 
Proclamation 

 
In recognition of 53rd Annual Professional Municipal Clerks Week May 1-7, 2022 

 
Whereas, the Office of the Professional Municipal Clerk, a time honored and vital part of local government exists 
throughout the world, and 
 
Whereas, the Office of the Professional Municipal Clerk is the oldest among public servants, and 
 
Whereas, the Office of the Professional Municipal Clerk provides the professional link between the citizens, the local 
governing bodies and agencies of government at other levels, and 
 
Whereas, professional Municipal Clerks have pledged to be ever mindful of their neutrality and impartiality, rendering 
equal service to all. 
 
Whereas, the Professional Municipal Clerk serves as the information center on functions of local government and 
community.  
 
Whereas, it is most appropriate that we recognize the accomplishments of our Office of the Professional Municipal 
Clerk and our Clerk, Bonnie Warne. 
 
Now, therefore let it be proclaimed, by the Mayor and City Council of the City of Tucker that the week of May 1-7, 2022 
was recognized as Municipal Clerk Week. 
 
In witness whereof, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the Seal of the City of Tucker to be affixed this May 9, 
2022. 
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